AT

Goulburn N.S.W
2580
28-4-14

Atten Toby Philp

Re: Submission .07118MOD1
N.S.W Planning and Infrastructure
G.P.O. Box 39 Sydney N.S.W. 2001

Dear Toby

L am a resident of Grabben Gullen. I received a Gullen Range WindFarm Project
Update pamphlet in the mail box and would like to make a submission about the
movement of the turbines. The nearest turbine is 1600metres from the house on a
25 Acre block. T have another 25 acre block with no building on it, and I am at a
point of confusion foe being able to get Building Requirements and Restrictions
information in writing for future buildings. The question in my submission is could

this be caused by the proximity of the wind turbines to my farm.

Yours Faithfully Clem Carlon ; /%//% /é [a//'g&w/ ’
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